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The Honorable Julia Brownley 
United States House of Representatives 
1019 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: (202) 225-1100 

Dear Congresswoman Brownley: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Help Hire Our Heroes Act" (H.R. 
607), which aims to amend the VOW to Hire Heroes Act to extend, from March 31, 2014, to 180 
days after this Act's enactment, the veterans retraining assistance program. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is 
Ben Young, Assistant Director of veterans programs, at benjaminyCa)fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

Lf~.J/h 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 

TJS:by:tw 


